
Hello Everyone!  I hope your year is off to a great start!  I am sending this e-mail to past 
participants of the MTVA MS Mass Choir Event as well as to directors that have shown 
interest in attending this year.   
 
I am VERY excited about this years clinicians!  We have Ms. Angela Tipps from MTSU 
conducting the SSA ensemble, and Mrs. JJ Ebelhar (Pope John Paul II High School) and 
Dr. Brian Russell (Oakland High School) conducting the two SAB ensembles.  Their 
selected repertoire is on the MTVA website, so please go online and check out what they 
have selected! 
 
Once you have done that, please e-mail me the ensemble you would like your students 
placed in, and how many soprano, alto, and baritones you have, so that I can get you 
“pre-registered”.  That way  you can get your music ordered and get started until you get 
officially registered through the MTVA website. 
 
The deadline to register is Friday, September 7th, 2012, and the event will take place on 
Tuesday, September 25th, 2012 at Christ Church. 
 
Please do not hesitate to let me know if you have any questions.  I hope you will take the 
opportunity to attend this years MTVA MS Mass event as it is a great way to start off the 
year with your choir students! 
 
Sincerely, 
Lorna 
 
Mrs. Lorna R. Pyka 
Rock Springs Middle Music Specialist/Choir Director 
904-3825 ext. 29354 
pykal@rcschools.net 
lornapyka@yahoo.com 
 
*MTVA MS Mass Chair 
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